
CITY OF GRAND HAVEN 
GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION/ 
BROWNFIELD REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the EDC/BRA Board of the City of 
Grand Haven scheduled for Monday, April 14, 2025, at 4:00 pm has been cancelled. The next 
regularly scheduled meeting of the EDC/BRA Board is on Monday, May 5, 2025, at 4:00 pm. 
 
Please contact Emily Greene at 616-847-4893 or egreene@grandhaven.org if you have questions 
regarding this notice. 
 
This notice is posted pursuant to the Open Meetings Act. 
    
DATED: April 10, 2025 
POSTED: April 10, 2025 


